
Budget Executive Committee Report for September Faculty Senate Meeting 

 

BEC established a meeting schedule for the near-term future.  Meetings are roughly biweekly on 

Tuesdays at 3pm. 

 

A training for new BEC members was held on Tuesday, September 2, 2025. 

 

A review of the RAMP model is being conducted this year (and is expected to be conducted 

every four years going forward).  The composition of the review committee is still being 

determined.  Senate may possibly need to name one or more people.  More information will 

likely be available by the time of the September Faculty Senate meeting. 

 

The committee voted to add a permanent non-voting advisory member from Athletics to the 

BEC. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Dan Clark 

BEC Faculty Rep 

 


